ALMONT COMMUNITY SCHOOLS

TRANSPORTATION DEPARTMENT
Dean Transportation
Kara Cunningham (kcunningham@almontschools.org)
810/673-9290

TRANSPORTATION REQUEST

Dear Parent(s):

Thank you.

The transportation department requires an emergency notification card of your contact information & busing requests. If you are requesting transportation, please fill out the information below, and return it to your appropriate school office **A.S.A.P.** You must fill out a form every year. This is not a change of address form. If you have a change of address you are required to provide proof of residency to your student's school (i.e. driver's license, tax or utility bill).

Student(s) Name(s):		Grade	
-		Grade	
-		Grade	
-		Grade	
Address:			
City:		ZIP:	
		e that you will always answer	_
Transportation is req	uested for:		
AM ONLY	PM ONLY	B∩TH	

All students now will only have one stop (one address) allowed to their name. Unfortunately, we will no longer be able to accommodate multiple addresses for stops for each student. The pick-up and drop-off stop MUST be the same every day. The only exception to this would be if your child goes to SmartyPants Day Care.